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The proposed addition to the letter that is sent to students concerning the SIRS Online is indicated below in yellow.

To:   <Student>
From:  sirs@msu.edu
Student Instructional Rating System (SIRS Online) forms are available for the following course(s) at https://sirsonline.msu.edu
<Student courses listed automatically here>
You are required to complete the SIRS Online form OR indicate within that form that you decline to participate.
Otherwise, your final grades (for courses using SIRS Online) will be sequestered for seven days following the submission of course grades.
The Student Instructional Rating System (SIRS) collects valuable student feedback on courses and instruction that is used to help faculty improve the quality of teaching at MSU. Your anonymity is carefully protected.
Rating information collected by SIRS Online is reported in an aggregated summary available only to the department chair and the instructor and cannot be linked to your response.
In addition, we are hoping you will take the time to provide MSU additional feedback on the transition to online instruction that occurred in March 2020 due to Covid-19. This is a survey independent of the SIRS Online system and is completely voluntary. The survey may be accessed at this link: https://msu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6fiy3B3dhJ28O0t and your feedback greatly appreciated.
If you have any questions, please contact Michelle Carlson, (mcarlson@msu.edu, 517-432-5936).
